
 Dear Mrs Roberts,
                    
 Every day of your life matters – from the first to the last. When you’re living with a terminal illness, 
you feel that more than ever. The right care and support at the right time can make all the 
difference.
 
Whether it’s terminal cancer or any other illness, we want people to be able to get the most from 
the time they have left.
 
Marie Curie Nurses work night and day, in people’s homes across this area, providing hands-on 
care and vital emotional support.
 
Our ageing population means more and more people are living with a terminal illness. Even now, 
one in four people don’t get the care and support they need at the end of their lives. We don’t think 
that’s good enough. The things people need aren’t too much to ask; high quality care in the place 
they want to be, control of symptoms like pain and clear information from the start. So that, even at
such a difficult, emotional time, people can feel in control. That’s what Marie Curie has been giving 
people across the UK for 70 years, through our nurses, hospices and other services.
 
We urgently need your support to make that possible, and wonder if, Bodfari Parish 
Council might consider making a financial donation to support our local service.
 
All money donated supports the local Marie Curie nurses and services, so you can rest 
assured that in your community patients and families will directly benefit from your gift.
 
Kind Regards
 Laura Ellis-Bartlett
Community Fundraiser
 
Marie Curie
Unit W10
Morfa Clwyd Business Centre
Marsh Road
Rhyl
Denbighshire
LL18 2AF
 Tel – 01745 352 910 or 07713 087 461
NWalesFundraising@mariecurie.org.uk
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